
Tennis Courts Update for Development and Localism Committee  

Monday 4th November 2024 

 

 Damage to the fencing on court 2, repaired by the Operations Team. 

 The sports wheelchairs have arrived and are being built by the 

Operations Team, a publicity photo is being arranged.  For the winter the 

wheelchairs will be stored in the tennis hut, with a more permanent 

solution being sought. 

 Following a report of rust on the gate lock, this has been serviced under 

the maintenance agreement and will be closely monitored by the 

Operations Team and the LTA. 

 Tamar Clean SW has offered to treat and clean both courts, for free, this 

is dependent upon the water pressure being sufficient.  If the pressure is 

not sufficient, there will be a cost to hire water bowsers. 

 Due to the daylight hours reducing, the last court booking will now be 

changed to 5.00pm and this will be reviewed on a weekly basis. 

 An update on the tennis courts had been included in the latest town 

council newsletter, with members currently standing at 231 active 

members. 

 A meeting with the Tennis Activators who have completed the DBS check 

and undertaken the online training is being arranged. 

 The council will look to recruit a coach for the courts in Spring 2025.  


